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His Eminence Cardinal Peter Kodwo Appiah Turkson 
Prefect, Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human Development 
Vatican City 
 
Subject: Heartfelt Condolences on the Passing of His Holiness Pope Francis 
 
Your Eminence, 
 
On behalf of Regent Group, I wish to extend our deepest sympathy to you and the entire Holy See 
following the passing of His Holiness Pope Francis. 
 
The world has lost a truly extraordinary leader—one whose legacy transcended religion, geography, 
and ideology. Pope Francis’s profound humility, fearless advocacy for the vulnerable, and unwavering 
dedication to human dignity marked him as a moral voice for our time. 
 
His commitment to dialogue, compassion, and the care of our common home resonated with people 
across all walks of life. At Regent, we have drawn deep inspiration from his vision for integral human 
development—a vision that aligns closely with our own belief in the transformative power of education, 
values-based leadership, and service to humanity. 
 
As you continue to guide the Dicastery through this moment of reflection and transition, please know 
that our thoughts and prayers are with you. We remain committed to supporting initiatives that 
advance the late Pontiff’s enduring message of unity, justice, and peace. 
 
May the memory of His Holiness continue to guide our shared mission to build a more compassionate 
and inclusive world. 
 
With sincere condolences and steadfast support, 
 
<Original Signed> 
 
Prof. Selva Pankaj 
CEO & Co-Founder 
Regent Group / Regent Global 


